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Declaration of the Director of the Holy See Press Office, Matteo Bruni

On the occasion of the upcoming World Youth Day, and accepting the invitation from the civil and ecclesiastical
authorities of Portugal, His Holiness Pope Francis will go to Lisbon from 2 to 5 August this year, visiting the
Shrine of Fatima on 5 August.


